
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

New Water and Sewer Main Construction 

Please be advised the Town of Fort Smith is working towards our goal of 

updating ageing infrastructure. The Town will be installing new water and 

sewer mains in the following areas: 

• McDougall Rd between Breynat St. and Portage Ave.  

• Breynat St. between Rupert Ave. and Mercredi Ave.  

• Portage Ave. between McDougall Rd. and Mercredi Ave.  

• Mercredi Ave.  

The construction schedule is currently not set but will begin in the very near 

future and continue throughout July and August.  

Residents will see surface disruption and road closures in these areas during 

the construction period. The Town of Fort Smith will work to limit the amount 

of time each section will be affected and keep residents updated. 

All residences may see disruption of water and sewer services during this 

time period. Residents and businesses directly impacted by this planned 

construction will be contacted and updated throughout the installation. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you in advance for your 

understanding and patience as we undertake these upgrades to ensure quality 

infrastructure for our community well into the future.  

You may contact the Town of Fort Smith at 872-8400 should you have any 

questions or require any further information.  

 

Dated this 8th day of July, 2019. 


